
 
Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 
SOCCSKSARGEN REGION 

 

 
 

Regional Center, Brgy. Carpenter Hill, City of Koronadal 
Telefax No.: (083) 2288825/ (083) 2281893  

Website: depedroxii.org   Email: region12@deped.gov.ph 

January 9, 2024 

 
REGION MEMORANDUM 

HRDD-2024-001 

 
DEVELOPMENT ACADEMY OF THE PHILIPPINES LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 

 
To:  Schools Division Superintendents 

All Other Personnel Concerned 
  

1. In reference to DM-OUHROD-2024-0018 re Invitation for Leadership 
Conference, the Development Academy of the Philippines (DAP) is inviting all Public 

Management Development Program (PMDP) scholars to the Leadership Conference 

on February 1-2, 2024 at the DAP Conference Center in the City of Tagaytay.  
 

2. With the theme, “Human Centricity: The Key to Digitization Success”, the 
conference aims to gather the alumni of PMDP and to contribute to the urgent 

national goal of producing 1,000 digital leaders this year. 
 

3. Anent this, the following identified scholars from Region SOCCSKSARGEN are 
directed to attend the conference: 

 

Name Class  Position Office/SDO 

Meilrose B. Peralta MMC 07 OIC- ASDS Kidapawan City 

Norman S. Valeroso MMC 26 EPS RO - QAD 

Levi B. Butihen SEC 10 OIC – ASDS Koronadal City 

 

4. For reference, see the attached memorandum and invitation letter from the 
Development Academy of the Philippines. 

 

5. For queries and concerns, coordinate with BHROD-HRDD through email 
address bhrod.hrdd@deped.gov.ph or at telephone number (02) 8470-6630. 

 
6. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired. 

 
 

 
 

 

CARLITO D. ROCAFORT  
 Director IV 

         
Encl.: None 
Reference: DM-OUHROD-2024-0018 
Allotment: Local Funds 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following Subjects: 

 
CONFERENCE     LEADERSHIP    
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